
 

 

Notice: WINS System Not Working  
 

February 28, 2014 
 
 
 
As many of you are already aware, we are having a system issue with WINS. No nominations are being 
accepted by the system. 
 
If you have any changes for your business, please email TransportationServices@fortisbc.com with the 
effective dates, group (daily or monthly) and nomination quantity. 
 
Be assured we are working diligently to resolve this as quickly as possible. We appreciate your patience. 
 
 
 
Thanks, 
 
Transportation Services 
Hotline: 604-592-7788 
TransportationServices@fortisbc.com 
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